
 

 

 

24.05.2022 №  509/03.02.02-08

  

 Landratsamt Böblingen  

Herr Landrat Roland Bernhard 

 

 

Dear Mr. Bernhard! 

 

On behalf of the Sumy City Council and its Executive Committee, the Sumy 

City Territorial Community and myself, I would like to express my gratitude for the 

humanitarian aid to the residents of Sumy, which was finally successfully delivered 

to our city. 

We are extremely touched on how quickly you responded to our request for 

help and organized this process. 

Your help is not just a humanitarian cargo, it is help to the most vulnerable 

segments of the population of our city: the elderly and women, children, the sick and 

people with special needs, and so on. 

We are very grateful to the administration of the Böblingen district, to you 

personally, to the representatives of the Sindelfingen municipality, in particular to 

Mrs. Katerina Batischeva and Mr. Torben Bookholt and to everyone who spared no 

time, effort and resources and did or continues to contribute to the salvation of our 

city during the war. 

We are proud to have such sensitive friends, your help and support helps us 

save the most precious thing - the lives of our people. 

Once again, I thank you for your support and solidarity with the Ukrainian 

people. 

 

 

 

Best regards 

Sumy City Mayor                                                                  

 

 

 

Oleksandr Lysenko 
 

 

Svitlana Lypova 

Valentyna Khyzhniak  +380972350910 
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